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SSPN Legislative Council Report

Times met: October 2, October 9, October 16, October 23, November 2

Membership

Sarah Paulin, VP Internal

Kylie Chow, ILC

Andres Perez Tiniacos, SSMU Rep
Sédami-Habib Djossou, SSMU Rep
Fiona Bappi, Member-at-Large
Emaan Qazi, Member-at-Large
Dalia Puterman, Member-at-Large
Gavin Pollard, Member-at-Large
Usman Hameed Ullah, Member-at-Large
Theo Metcalf, Member-at-Large
Alex Byrne, Member-at-Large

Amy Siroishka, Member-at-Large
Bianca Matthews, Member-at-Large
Jayden Owen, Member-at-Large

The members of the committee were selected alongside the Internal Logistics Coordinator, Kylie
Chow. We conducted interviews with about 15 candidates and selected 10 of them to compose our
team.

Committee Goals

e Provide the cheapest possible prices for students
e Ensure COVID safety for all our participants while attempting to bring back beloved SSPN
traditions

Training

The committee underwent a general GSVP training the week before Halloween, given by the AVCs. this
went really well and we are planning to have a more specific and tailored training before Fac-O as
well.
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Halloween

We decided to host a Britney Spears themed bar crawl for this year’s Halloween event.
Because of COVID-19, we felt that this would be the safest event to host while ensuring that the
participants have the best possible experience. We had 6 stops, including 4 bars and 2 fraternities, with
an after-party at the Tipsy Cow.

We divided the 150 participants into pre-made teams of 10, 10 people being the maximum
number of people who can sit together at a table at a restaurant.

This event was a huge success and we actually had to add some teams to our original plan
because there was so much demand for our event. We sold out in 3 minutes flat and made quite a
substantial profit. We got really good feedback from the participants and people are already looking
forward to SSPN’s next event!

Faculty Olympics

The committee started planning for Faculty Olympics last week. We have divided the
committee into two parts, one focused on organizing Hype Night for Fac-O at the end of January. and
the other to organize Grad Frosh in May .. We have brainstormed dates for the event and allocated
positions for each committee member. Faculty Olympics will take place from March 8th to 12th.

Respectfully submitted,
Sarah Paulin, VP Internal
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